Debra Thomeson

R
From: Bridget Walsh <bridgetwalsh2@me.com>
Sent: Monday, November 2, 2020 11:01 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: Resolution 2020-21

Members of the Assembly,

I hope you will pass Resolution 2020-21. I have heard and read many negative comments about building
the road. I don't think the people supporting the road gave adequate consideration to those who
opposed it.

And the final blow is the bid to build the road was awarded to a Seattle firm, when Petersburg has
several companies that could more than adequately handie the job.

Thank you for listening.

Bridget Walsh



